
Waterford Pre – Town Meeting 
Waterford School Gym 

Tuesday, February 23, 2016 
 

Attendees: 
Moderator:  Maurice Chaloux 
Selectmen:  Gary Allard, Brent Beck, Fred Saar 
School Directors:  Heather Gonyaw, MaryEm Saar, Kim Willey, Deb Benoit 
Clerk:  Joanne Jurentkuff 
Citizens:  Sandy Lyon, David Morrison, Kevin Gillander, Howard Remick, Justin Noble, Steve Smith, Kevin 
Fontecha, Bill Willis, Jeff Gingue. 
Others:  Mike Clark, ECSU Superintendent; Kara Greaves; Kelley Brooks, Principal 
 
Moderator Maurice Chaloux opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Brent Beck explained a few things about the town budget, highway projects, and zoning certificates of 
compliance.  There was some discussion about the highway budget and how it is set up.  The town 
budget to be raised by taxes is the same as last year.   The selectmen are still waiting on a court 
judgment before the TransCanada appeal can be resolved.     
 
Heather Gonyaw, Chair of the School Board, said that the school budget is down 3.53% from last year, 
due in part to fewer high school students and one less position.  There was some discussion. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
 
        Joanne Jurentkuff 
        Town Clerk 
Approved: 
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